
 
 
Information Request 01561 
 
Please may I have a copy of the risk assessment for lightning strikes on 
Redhayes Bridge. 
 
Devon County Council’s response 
 
Devon County Council does not hold a risk assessment for the eventuality of 
lightning strikes to the bridge. 
 
The issue of lightening strikes to the bridge was considered during the design 
stage where it was determined that the bridge was adequately earthed and 
that installation of a separate lightening conductor system was unnecessary.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you wish to speak with someone regarding the above request, please 
contact the Freedom of Information team on 01392 384678 or email 
xxxxxxxxx@xxxxx.xxx.xx  
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